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Week of Jan.28~Feb.1, 2019

Hello Parent/Guardian,
Welcome back to week 23 of school! We’re

getting closer and closer to the Georgia 

Milestones Assessement; therefore, please make

sure your child is practicing their Reading, 

Writing, and Math skills daily. Look for

more information pertaining to the Georgia 

Milestones to come home soon.                     

Science NEWS
Hello Students and Parents,

We will continue to explore:

How do lights interact with objects?

Is an object transparent, translucent, or opaque?

How is light reflected from a mirror?

How is sound produced and changed?

How can sound and light be used to communicate? ~Ms. Rodgers

Math NEWS

Hello Parents!

This week in Math we are discussing the

relationship between fractions and decimals

and decimals place value (tenths and 

hundredths) Please continue to make sure

that your child completes and returns

homework assignments.

~Mrs. Cooks

Looking Ahead this Week….

Jan. 29~ PTO; Science Night

ELA NEWS
We will be working on Unit 4 Week 2 in 

Reading this week. Please allow your child to 

access Lexia Core 5.com and work on their

Reading level at home. This will increase their

reading level. Reading is

fundamental to education. 

Thank you for your support. 

~Mrs. Allen

Social Studies NEWS
~ We will continue on with Unit 3, Challenges of a New Nation. This unit will focus on how the beliefs and ideals of the individuals, 

groups, a    and institutions that made up our newly formed nation, in regards to the distribution of power within a society, led to conflict and 

change during the framing of the Constitution. This unit will also look at how location played a role in the beliefs and ideals of the populationso

of of the individual states, fueling the debate over many of the major issues at the Constitutional Convention. ~Mrs. Woods


